[bookmark: _GoBack]Office Closure Notice
The Registrar’s Office will be closed
on the following days:

Monday, August 21, 2017
Tuesday, August 22, 2017
Wednesday, August 23, 2017

Attending Annual VRAV Conference
Sorry for any inconvenience
The office will reopen @ 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, August 24, 2017
												

															Tiney K. Rose 
															General Registrar & Director of Elections
